
Has your child had all
their childhood
vaccinations?

Speak to your GP practice to book
any missed vaccinations.

By the time children start school they should
have had their MMR and 4-in-1 pre-school
booster vaccinations. If your child missed
having these vaccinations, it’s not too late! 

From January 2026 children who were born on or
after 1 July 2024 will be offered their 2nd MMR dose
when they attend for the new 18 month appointment.

The MMR vaccine protects against
measles, mumps and rubella. The 4-

in-1 pre-school booster protects
against diphtheria, polio, tetanus and

whooping cough.

The MMR vaccine can be given at any
age, including to adults, and the 4-in-1

pre-school booster vaccine can be
given to anyone up to the age of ten.

Childhood vaccines help to protect your child from
many serious and potentially deadly diseases, and help
stop diseases spreading to people who cannot have
vaccines, such as babies too young to be vaccinated
and those who are too ill to be vaccinated.


